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LIGHTFOOT RECOGNIZED AS ‘FREQUENTLY RECOMMENDED’ IN BTI'S MOST
RECOMMENDED LAW FIRMS 2022

January 5, 2023

Lightfoot, Franklin & White LLC was recognized as “Frequently Recommended” in the BTl Most Recommended
Law Firms 2022 report by BTI Consulting Group, Inc. The annual list names the law firms that legal decision-
makers recommend, unprompted, the most often.

According to BTI, firms in the “Frequently Recommended” category “separate themselves by exceeding client
expectations, earning the coveted unprompted client recommendation.” Lightfoot was among 77 other law firms
from across the United States in this category.

“We are grateful to BTI for this recognition and to all the in-house counsel who mentioned Lightfoot in the survey,
said the firm’s managing partner Melody Eagan. “At Lightfoot, we pride ourselves in going above and beyond in
what we do for our clients, and we are pleased to see that recognized.”

The BTl Most Recommended Law Firms 2022 draws on the data collected in BTI's ongoing Annual Survey of
General Counsel. BTI surveyed more than 340 top legal decision-makers between March and September 2022.
No law firm submissions, self-referrals, firm referrals, suggestions or payments are accepted for inclusion. All
interviews are confidential and anonymous, by company and person.

The full BTI Most Recommended Law Firms 2022 is available here.
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